
I support the proposal for a Tax Deferral Program for low income seniors and persons with 

disabilities. I am fortunate that with our combined incomes that my partner and I can pay 

our taxes. However if one of us dies, the other may well find it difficult to make those 

payments. Staying in our own home as long as possible is something we both want. Indeed, 

given the long waiting lists for Long Term Care and the high price for Retirement Homes, we 

may not have a choice other than ageing in place. Please prepare tis proposal for 

consideration by the Budget Committee 

Inge Stahl  

 


